
The Minutes of The Meeting of Saxtead Parish Council on Monday 18
th

 May2015 held 

in the Training Room of Foxearth Lodge Nursing Home.    

    Present – Mr. George Cullingford,  Mr. Kevin Davis, and Mr.Graham Ward. 

The Clerk, Mr Brian Farquar, was absent due to illness. The Minutes were taken by 

Catherine Cullingford.   

Election of Chairman 

Mr. Kevin Davis proposed Mr. George Cullingford and was seconded by Mr. Graham 

Ward. Acceptance form of Office was signed . 

Election of Vice Chairman 

Mr. Kevin Davis was proposed by Mr. Graham Ward and was seconded by Mr. George 

Cullingford.  Acceptance form of office was signed.          

Councillors were reminded to complete expenses form and return to SCDC and to 

update their members interest forms online. 

The Post of Clerk    

The Chairman is going to speak to SALC regarding getting help with Documents while 

the Council is without a Clerk and possible advertisement for appointment of 

replacement clerk.          

Meeting With SCDC 

The Chairman is having a meeting with Suffolk County Council Highways regarding 

the 30mph signs on the Green and the slow signs near the Church entrance. Also 

direction signs “To Church” from the Green. 

The Green 

There has been no communication from Bidwells regarding cutting the Green. The 

Chairman will contact them as the sheesps-parsley and grass are very dangerous at 

various junctions.  

SALC Cheques  -  Outstanding invoices have now been paid 

The Toilets 

These now appear to be open daily although the agreed opening days during the season 

are Friday and Saturday. They are now being cleaned by Norse                

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.25pm.               


